
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Date: March 27, 2020 

 

Re: Cancellation 

 

The April 1, 2020 meeting of the Board of Selectmen, originally scheduled if it was needed to 

consider the annual budget, has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Board of Selectmen, a virtual meeting, will be held on April 8, 2020 at 6:30 pm. 


